
February 19, 2021 
 
Happy Friday Tiger Shark Families, 
 
Due to circumstances beyond our control, at this time the Taste of Soul originally 
scheduled for February 26th has been canceled.  Look for more information and shared 
student talent later in the year.  We are looking for more opportunities to bring our 
students together in the near future. 
 
Upcoming Dates: 
February 23 – Recess – Black History Month Kahoot for students 12:30-1:00 
February 25 – 3 Hour Early Dismissal Schedule 
February 26 – 3 Hour Early Dismissal Schedule 
 
3 Hour Early Dismissal Schedule 
8:30 - 9:15 -- Period 1 
9:30 - 10:15 -- Period 2 
10:30 - 11:15 -- Period 3 
11:30 - 12:15 -- Period 4 
 
New Chromebook Care webpage: Please be aware of a new webpage for 
students, Chromebook Care, which includes tips on caring for and transporting Chromebooks, as 
well as student mobile technology duties and obligations and additional resources.  HCPSS has 
provided the opportunity for every one of our students to receive a Chromebook.  Please stop by 
the school during regular school hours if you haven't picked up your device. Those students who 
were loaned a Dell Laptop should return the device and charger to the school.  
 
New HCPSS Community News and Programs Site:  
In response to community requests for resources, HCPSS’ new Community News and 
Programs website makes it easy for families to find educational and recreational 
resources, events and after-school programs beyond the school day by non-profit 
organizations.” 
Community organizations requesting their announcements be shared in school 
newsletters should visit community-programs.hcpss.org for more information. Questions 
should be directed to the Public Information Office at publicinfo@hcpss.org. 
 
The Counsel of Elders Workshops has many upcoming workshops. Please click on 
 The Council of Elders Events for detailed flyers: 

o February 20 9-10:30 a.m. - Family Financial Education Series 
o March 13 9-10:30 a.m. – TCOE Community Academy– Suicide Prevention 

& Substance Abuse 
o March 20 9-10:30 a.m. -Family Financial Education Series  

 
	


